
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
May 24, 2016 
 
Kimberly D. Bose 
Secretary, Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, N.E., Room 1A 
Washington, D.C. 20426 
 
 Re: Atlantic Coast Pipeline/Docket Nos. CP15-554-000 and CP15-554-001 
 
Dear Secretary Bose: 
 
I write on behalf of the City Council of the City of Staunton, Virginia, concerning the Atlantic 
Coast Pipeline.  City Council has received a copy of a letter dated April 20, 2016, from 
Carolyn W. Bragg, Chair of the Board of Supervisors of Augusta County, Virginia, to 
Commissioner Cheryl LaFleur (a copy of which is enclosed), concerning the project. 
 
City Council strongly endorses the positions articulated by Ms. Bragg in her letter, including 
her criticism of Dominion Virginia Power’s failure to propose a legitimate southern route for 
the pipeline.  We further express support of our neighbors in Augusta County and their 
efforts to protect portions of the county—including public water sources such as Gardner 
Spring, which serves the City of Staunton—from the environmental impacts of the GWNF 6 
Route Modification. 
 
We ask that the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission and the U.S. Forest Service give 
serious and full consideration to the comments made on behalf of the Board of Supervisors of 
Augusta County, Virginia.      
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Carolyn W. Dull 
Mayor 
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cc: Carolyn S. Bragg 
 Chair, Augusta County Board of Supervisors 
 
 Timothy K. Fitzgerald 
 Augusta County Administrator 
 

Members of Staunton City Council 
 

 Stephen F. Owen 
 Staunton City Manager 














